
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

 

                                                                                                                                         6th March 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have some exciting news to share with all of you, 

Miss Nugent is expecting her first baby, we’re all really 

pleased for her and her partner. I will update you with 

arrangements for her maternity cover closer to the time. 

 

The next class assembly will be year 2 and will take place 

tomorrow, Tuesday 7th March.  Please join us at the 

beginning of the school day.  The children are really excited to share their work with you, you do not 

need tickets for this, just come through the main entrance once the second bell has been rung.  

 

We had a wonderful World Book Day on Thursday, the children really enjoyed meeting a real author, 

Matt Flukes, they were very inspired when they heard him read his story.  We have bought copies of 

his book 

for the 

library.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the 15th and 16th March are the next days that the NEU are proposing industrial 

action in schools.  I will let you know as soon as I can this week if there is any disruption to classes. 



 

 

Parents evening slots will be available to book on School spider from 5pm today.  You can choose 

from Tuesday 14th March or Thursday 23rd March. 

 

Please make sure that you have filled out the letter for Chester Zoo and if you want school to 

provide a meal that you have chosen a lunch choice for your child. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Hill 

Diary Dates  

 Monday 6th March – Chester zoo staff visit to school to work with the children in their classes  

 Tuesday 7th March – 9.05 Year 2 assembly  

 Tuesday 7th March - Year 4 and Year 5 trip to Liverpool 

 Wednesday 8th March - Year 3 and Year 6 trip to Liverpool 

 Tuesday 14th March – Parents evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Wednesday/Thursday 15th and 16th March - Proposed NEU Industrial action 

 Friday 17th March – Red Nose day, wear something red 

 Monday 20th March – Chester zoo staff visit to school to work with the children in their 
classes  

 Tuesday 21st March – Years 1 to 6 trip to Chester Zoo 

 Thursday 23rd March - Parents evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Monday 27th March – Science week 

 Tuesday 28th March – 9.05 EYFS Class assembly 

 Thursday 30th March – 9.05 All Hallows Easter service 

 Friday 31st March – Easter Bonnet parade 

 Friday 31st March – Break up for Easter holidays 

 Friday 28th April – Celebrating Eid day 

 Monday 1st May – Bank holiday 

 Friday 5th May – Coronation party, wear red white and blue to celebrate the coronation of 
King Charles III 

 Monday 8th May – Bank holiday 

 Week beginning Monday 8th May - Year 6 SATs exams 

 Friday 26th May – Break up for the Whit holiday 

 Monday 12th June – Return to school 

 Tuesday 13th June – class photographs 

 Tuesday 27th June – Year 5 visit to the Mosque 

 Monday 3rd July – Year 5 and 6 residential 

 Wednesday 5th July – Year 6 playing at the Bridgewater Hall with the Halle orchestra  

 Friday 7th July – Year 5 trip to Lyme Park  

 Monday 10th July – Children in Key stage 2 playing in the orchestra at the Town Hall Stockport 



 

 

 

 

at 7.00 p.m. 

 Tuesday 18th July – KS2 Dress rehearsal  

 Wednesday 19th July KS2 performance 

 Wednesday 26th July – Year 6 leavers party  

 Thursday 27th July – Break up for summer. 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 

Mrs Woodworth – Levi, for always aiming high in all of his work. 

Miss Nugent – Rosie, for always being so enthusiastic in everything she does! 

Mrs Burke – Leo, for coming back to school with a great attitude! 

Miss Brownrigg – Saro, for an amazing start to the half term! 

Mr Fenwick – Isabella, for setting a great example by aiming high in her work. 

Mrs Davies – Poppy, for her positive attitude towards everything. 

Mrs Parker – Zayyan, for always making the right choices during circle time. 

 

This week’s Headteacher’s were given to Lucas and Adam for aiming high in all subjects. 

The class with the best attendance last week was Miss Brownrigg’s class with 100% my favourite 

number. 

Children will be given a prize for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 

each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

